
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Denise Fair Razo, Director – City of Detroit Health Department 
Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 
From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    2/3/2025 

RE:       Detroit Health Department Resources for Asthma  

 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

Please identify what the Health Department is doing for community outreach and support for 

asthma patients, their families, and those who live in areas of the city which are at extreme risk 

for asthma. Please let us know what work is currently being done and what plans for expansion 

exist. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communication Analyst 

 

 

 


